Howard University

Digital Howard @ Howard University

Documents

The Writer's Club, Inc. Collection

5-9-1947

Correspondence - Letter to Dorothy Porter

The Writer's Club, Inc.

Follow this and additional works at: https://dh.howard.edu/wci_docs

ARTHUR B SPINGARN
36 WEST 44TH STREET
NEW YORK CITY

May 9th, 1947.

Mrs. Dorothy Porter, University Library, Howard University Washington 1, D. C.

Dear Mrs. Porter: -

Your letter of May 6th reached me yesterday.

I am afraid that because of previous commitments and the condition of my health it will be impossible for me to speak at your Club this Spring. Perhaps in the Autumn conditions may be different.

I regret this particularly because of the interesting group in the Club, most of whom are familiar to me, either through personal contact or from their books.

With all good wishes, I am,
Sincerely yours,

Ohn un s. V/sun 5 am

Howard University